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Mr M Murphy 
c/o Mr Robert Ditzel 
Poynters Road Committee 
148 Poynters Road 
Luton, Beds 
LU4 OLB 
 

Date: 4 November 2009 

 
Dear Mr Murphy 
 
Re: Petition for Poynters Road Traffic  
 
I am writing with reference to your letter dated 29 October 2009, which 
advised that you were not satisfied with the decision taken by the Portfolio 
Holder for Safer and Stronger Communities at the Traffic Management 
Meeting held on 20 October 2009 at Priory House. 
 
You have requested that the relevant Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
consider the Petition and the adequacy of the response.  With this in mind, I 
have forwarded your letter along with the relevant supporting documentation 
for inclusion on the 24 November 2009 Sustainable Communities Overview 
and Scrutiny Committee in the Council Chamber at Priory House, Monks 
Walk, Shefford at 10.00 a.m.  As this meeting is a public meeting you are 
welcome to attend to hear the debate of the Petition. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Martha Clampitt  
Democratic Services Officer 
 
Email: martha.clampitt@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk 
 
Cc: Cllr D McVicar 
 Cllr J Kane 


